TEAM SHAW CHIEFS’ GROUP
SHAW AIR FORCE BASE, SOUTH CAROLINA

Chiefs' Group
18 Jul 13

MEMORANDUM FOR DILLARD FINANCIAL SOLUTIONS
FROM: Team Shaw Chiefs’ Group (TSCG) President

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation — Dillard Financial Solutions

It is with sincere pleasure that the entire Team Shaw Chief's Group (TSCG) would like to send a
huge thanks to Dillard Financial Solutions for your help during our recent golf tournament. Your

generous donation of cash and prizes played a huge role in the events overall success. I'm happy
to report that the TSCG raised over $3,000.

Furthermore, your donation also aided the TSCG to further continue to support the Shaw AFB
enlisted men and women through a multitude of programs enhancing the image of enlisted leadership and
professional development.

Once again, we would like to personally thank you for your support and enabling us to continue to
support the dedicated and hard-working enlisted force of Shaw AFB.




